Robert Wilson

Thank you commission for protecting our environment in the Delaware River Basin. There has
been far too much environmental degradation in the past and far too many harmful chemicals
already in our environment. Please keep fracking and fracking waste water out of the picture. The
chemicals involved are so dangerous that the companies will not even describe them and current
treatment facilities cannot handle them. The Delaware River Basin is an environmental gem that
should not be tarnished.

Thank you for your wise guidance.

Bob Wilson



